
The Hollies School - Safe learning environments for pupils and staff   

 

 

 

 

 

We are committed to ensuring The Hollies School is a safe place where our pupils and staff 

are treated with respect and dignity, in a nurturing and positive learning environment.  

 

Cardiff Council has recently launched a publicity campaign to highlight its commitment to 

student and staff safety and well-being, and to remind school communities that pupils and 

staff have a right to attend school free from abuse and any form of aggression.  

 

Any form of written, verbal or physical abuse towards staff in our school will not be 

tolerated. The Council is committed to supporting schools and governing bodies to take any 

necessary action to keep staff safe. This may include restricting contact and communication 

with certain individuals, exclusion from the premises and reporting matters to the police 

when necessary.  

 

We are committed to ensuring The Hollies School is a safe place where our pupils and staff 

are treated with respect and dignity.  

 

Pupils and staff have a right to attend school free from abuse and any form of aggression. 

Any form of written, verbal or physical abuse towards staff in our school will not be 

tolerated and necessary action will be taken. This may include restricting contact and 

communication with certain individuals, exclusion from the premises and reporting matters 

to the police when necessary.  

 

Thank you for helping us to create a safe and nurturing learning environment for the 

children and young people attending our school by treating staff with dignity and respect.  

The Hollies School – Learning to flourish 


